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Director’s note:  
What a fun and successful night we had at Spring Into 

Trinity. Once again I would like to thank the committee for 

their dedication to making sure this event was spectacular 

and for the many families who donated auction items to help 

raise money for our special programs. Chucks In London, 

thanks to Aaron Leeder, out did themselves and Park City 

Music Hall were outstanding hosts. Thank you also to our great Auctioneer-so fun 

to watch the excitement in the room. This is such a special community full of 

generous and caring people; thank you to all of you for all you do! 

We still have a few openings for next year so spread the word to your neighbors 

and friends. We are planning for our end of year celebrations and events. Please 

return your Easter baskets by April 8 if you took a tag and remember to sign up 

and volunteer for the upcoming events to continue to build your village and lifetime 

friendships. 

 

Important Dates for April (same on calendar):  

★​ 11: No Stay & Play 

★​ 14-18: Spring Recess, no school 

 

Take care of yourself and each other! 

💕Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MISS DIANE & MISS SHERRI’S 5 DAY 3s! 

 

March was filled with out-of-this-world St. Patrick’s Day fun and adventures. Our 

class painted colorful shamrocks, made rainbow necklaces, and constructed an 

elaborate leprechaun trap covered in tasty treats, gold coins, and plenty of glitter.  

 

 
 
 
We did not catch the leprechaun, 

but he left us a pot of treasures 

and played a few silly “tricks” in our 

classroom.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
We also celebrated the holiday with a 

festive St. Patrick’s Day party. We 

enjoyed delicious rainbow bagels and 

juice while wearing our “shamrock 

shades”.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

After the holiday, we enjoyed a 

two-week unit on Space. The children 

learned about the solar system and 

 

 

 

 



created several space-themed crafts. We painted our galaxy, the moon, and the 

planets using various painting techniques. 

 
 
 

 

The highlight of the unit was an 

imaginary trip to the moon. The 

children had an amazing time 

riding in our pretend space 

capsule and collecting rocks on 

the moon!  

 

 

 

10-9-8-7-6-5-4-3-2-1, Blast off!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



A note from Kate Graham, director of Camp Trinity (run by the church): 
Camp Trinity registration is now open! Reserve your spot today for four weeks of 

summer fun. Our camp experience is for children ages 3-6 and is designed to be an 

opportunity for pure fun, friendship and adventure! 

 

Our caring and energetic staff will ensure that every child has a great time and is 

safe. Our philosophy is play-based. We work with campers to encourage discovery, 

interaction and movement. 

Throughout the week, children can expect to laugh, dance and learn while enjoying 

friends, music, dancing, crafts, water play, story time and so much more. 

There is a great mix of structured and unstructured time for children to be 

engaged throughout the summer! 

More information at  https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025 

Act quick, spots are filling quickly! 

 

A note from Rev. Cathy: 

In February in Chapel we heard stories of God calling God’s people to do hard 

things, promising to be with us wherever we go. We heard the story of Moses 

meeting God in the burning bush and calling Moses to lead the Israelites out of 

slavery into Egypt, and about how God called the shepherd boy David, the youngest 

of Jesse’s 8 sons, to be king, and how God saw that David had a good heart. 

 

In March we returned to the theme of God’s steadfast love for God’s people and 

how we reflect God’s love in our relationships with one another. We heard the 

story of God giving Moses and the Israelites the 10 Commandments - 10 ways to 

show love for God and for each other. We heard the story of the widow Naomi and 

her daughter-in-law Ruth returning together to Naomi’s home in Bethlehem. There 

they met Boaz, and Boaz fell in love with Ruth, whom he noticed because of her 

good heart and steadfast love for Naomi. And we learned about how Ruth and Boaz 

were the great grandparents of the shepherd boy David who became king. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025

